
I agree fully with Paul’s reaction to the proposal.  The benefits achieved do not 
appear to outweigh the significant downside associated with turning over control.   

One other note … it appears there are substantial financial requirements to put 
this in place.  As such, several years must pass before any benefit is achieved. 

All the more reason to pass on the opportunity and continue to have a private 
road. 

Thanks 

Mike 


